
 

2019 Turf Graduates and Summer Internships 

 

 
Designed by All-Time major champion Jack Nicklaus. Valhalla’s quality is unparalleled in the 
bluegrass state. Ranked No	1 in Kentucky and 81st among “America’s 100 Greatest Courses” by Golf 
Digest, we take great pride in providing pristine course conditions on a daily basis for the membership. 
Valhalla Golf Club is the flagship property for the PGA of America and is managed with the conviction 
to host world-class golf tournaments at a moment’s notice. 

During the peak of the season the maintenance team is comprised of 35-40 employees. As a Valhalla 
Golf Club Intern, There are general expectations you must fulfill. Applicants must be enrolled in 
either a 2 year or 4 year Turf Program, and preferably have at least one year of experience working on 
the golf course. Interns will be expected to be dedicated to the club and maintenance team and may be 
required to work long hours.  You will work closely with assistants learning all aspects of the 
maintenance operation, especially the intricacies of growing cool season turf in the transition zone. 

 



    

Intern Program  

 

➢ Housing available 
➢ Uniforms provided 
➢ Weekly educational sessions 
➢ Competitive pay 
➢ Tournament experience opportunities 
➢ Special Projects  

➢ Gain experience in: 
✓ Hand watering 
✓ Moisture monitoring 
✓ Calibration/Fertilization 
✓ Pesticide Application 
✓ IPM strategies 

 

Varieties of Turfgrass 

Ø Greens- T1 Creeping Bentgrass 

Ø Fairways- Penncross Creeping 
Bentgrass 

Ø Tees- Penncross Creeping Bentgrass 

Ø Roughs- Tall Fescue/Bluegrass Blend 

Ø Bunker Slopes- Meyer Zoysia  

Ø Natives- Tall Fescue 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                            Tradition 

  Valhalla Golf Club is owned and operated by the PGA of 
America. Opening for play in 1986, Valhalla is just over 30 
years old. In that 30 years Valhalla has already hosted 6 
world-class golf tournaments including the PGA 
Championship (1996,200,2014), Ryder Cup (2008), Senior PGA 
Championship (2004,2011) and the Boys Jr. PGA 
Championship in (2018). Already with an impressive track 
record, the golf course is still improving. The PGA of America 
has announced for the first time the host site of the 2021 Girls 
JR. PGA Championship. Valhalla is also scheduled to host the 
men’s PGA Championship in 2024.  

                          

 

 

For further information please contact Assistant Superintendent Jordan Roberts at Jroberts@PGAHQ.com 
to learn more about Valhalla Golf Club and our story please visit our webpage at Valhallagolfclub.com 
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